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FAX

TO:  Mr. James Serrano FROM: Robert Perez .
FAX: (831)758-7935 ___FAX:
PHONE: PHONE:

SUBJECT: Traffic and Transportation Commission DATE:  March 4, 2020
Thursday, March 12, 2020 at 8:00pm

D U

Dear Mr. James Serrano,

My name is Robert Perez. I'm the home owner being affected by the
consideration to install “No Parking” Red Zone at the intersection of Saint
Edwards Drive at Circle Drive.

| strongly object to this consideration. When | purchased this Home in April
2010 one of the big selling points was that it was a corner ot and that we
had these parking spaces. This “No Parking” Red Zone in front of my
home will impact the value of my home and certainly make it more difficult
to sell. 1 spoke to my realtor and he did share the same concern,

My elderly mother who is 78 years old with a severe ortho-arthritis and with
a bad knee needs a flat space to get in and out of the car, since my drive
way is very sloped and makes it difficult for her. That's why | always park in
front my house.

When my family comes to visit there will not be enough parking spaces to
accommodate them. It is also nice to have a visual on your vehicles in front
of your home.

Since | have been living here there has never been an accident that I'm
aware in this intersection. Also, | drove around my neighborhood and | did
not see any corner homes that have an intersection street with a No
Parking" Red Zone. This just feels very unfair that | will lose the parking
spaces in front of my house.

Please re-consider in NOT installing this “No Parking” Red Zone in front my
home.

Sincerely, - D E@EUWE T

Robert Perez
MAR 05 2020
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